
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 

It is hereby ordered by the Chairman of the Big Bear Area Regional Wastewater 
Agency, that the regular board meeting originally scheduled for 5:00 p.m. on March 
28, 2018 at the Big Bear Area Regional Wastewater Agency, 121 Palomino Drive, 
Big Bear City, California, is adjourned. 

Rick Herrick, Chairman of the Big 
Bear Area Regional Wastewater Agency 


